
Launch  of  THELMA  FM  –  new
Leith  based  internet  radio
station

On  7  June  2019  The  Living  Memory
Association will launch their brand new
internet radio station THELMA FM, playing
records and reminiscence, in conjunction
with  an  exhibition  at  Ocean  Terminal
centred  around  the  history  of  radio.  
Local  MP  Deirdre  Brock  will  be  in
attendance at The Little Shop of Memory
to  celebrate  the  beginning  of  our  new
venture.
Over the years The Living Memory Association has gathered
hundreds of hours of interviews with magical stories from the
1920s to the 1970s and these will play in a loop on our
station alongside live shows which will feature our wonderful
collection of donated vinyl (mainly 78s) which we have been
give since the opening in 1986. 

The station can be found streaming at the following link…

https://streema.com/radios/THELMA_FM

And our brand new website is here… http://livingmemory.org.uk/
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